
 

Erie County Sheriff’s Office Media Release Summary 

Dates: 01/04/2024 to 01/10/2024 

Pages:   1 

 

The Erie County Sheriff’s Office responded to 332 calls the week of this report.  Below is a sampling of the 
noteworthy incidents in Grand Island. 

 

Date Type Street Narrative 

01/12 Suspicious 

Vehicle 

Broadway Rd. Deputies were patrolling after midnight and noticed a trunk 

open on a vehicle. Deputies checked the vehicle and it appeared 

to be an oversight. Trunk was secured by patrol. 

01/13 Criminal 

Mischief 

Dolphin Dr. Deputies responded to a homeowner reporting his vehicle 

window smashed overnight. It appears someone broke the 

window, entered the vehicle and broke the steering column in 

an effort to steal the vehicle. Scene was processed and turned 

over to detectives for investigation. 

01/13 UUMV Marlin Rd. Deputies responded to a report of a vehicle stolen from a 

driveway overnight. Information gathered and forwarded to 

detective bureau for investigation. 

   ** Deputies responded to 12 Business Burglary Alarms this 

week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 4 Residential Burglary Alarms this 

week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 3 Welfare Check(s) this week ** 

   ** Several First Aid calls handled during the week** 

 


